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 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 
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Phone Number 256-447-9496   
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Chris Hanson 256-846-2502 
Kenny Ingram 256-689-9499 
Doug Rosser 256-239-2523 

June 14, 2020 

 

Welcome:      Michael Ingram 

 

“Come Christians Join to Sing” 

 

“Great Is Thy Faithfulness” 

 

“Holy Spirit” 

 

 

Message      Michael Ingram 

 

 

       “At The Cross”     

 

 

 

Closing Prayer             
  



Birthdays 

Sunday, June 14th 

 Service begins at 10:30 a.m. 

Follow instructions by those who are greeters 
and they will seat you!!! 

 

Mother’s Day Gifts-If you have not already 
received your Mother’s Day Gift, please pick 
one up this morning from each exit. 

 

Wednesday, June 17th 

 Message  6:00 p.m. on Facebook 

 

      

Sunday, June 21st 

        Morning Worship @ 10:30 a.m. 

             “HAPPY FATHER’S DAY” 

    Pick up your Father’s Day gift today! 

 

Follow instructions of those seating you! 

June 14th-June 21st 

June 15th 
Art Ingram 
June 16th 

Amanda Tierce 
June 18th 

Beverly Hart 
June 20th 

Colson Bentley 
June 21st 

Myra Sanford 
Hailey Singleton 

FBC E-MAIL 
 PRAYER MINISTRY 

 
If you are interested in  
becoming a part of the 
First Baptist Church  

E-mail prayer ministry, 
please give your name, 

phone # & Email address 
to 

Ronnie Morrow or send it 
to him at: 

memeandpops@hotmail.com  

or call him at  
256-447-2841. 

 
For those not attending in person, our  
services will still be live streamed on Face-
book. 
 
 
Continue to pray for our Pastor, Michael  
Ingram, Joe Wingard, Minister of Music, 
Deacons, and staff as they work to re-open 
our facility for worship in a safe and 
effective manner. 

Thank you FBC for your prayers, 
cards, letters, texts and calls; Your 
prayers have been heard and  
answered. Your communication has 
been great encouragement. Please 
continue to pray for John as he  
receives extended care. Thank you 
so much.      (John Strickland) 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

 

 

mail prayer ministry, 

phone # & Email address 

or send it 

memeandpops@hotmail.com  

Dear First Baptist Church  
Family: Thank you so much for 
your letter to me while at CRP. 
It was so encouraging for me to 
know that my church family was 
praying for me. Please continue 
to pray for healing in my  
circumstances. 
Thank you, Hope New 

I would like to thank my 
First Baptist Church family 
for all the texts, calls, cards 
and prayers during my  
illness. God really blessed 
my life. 
 
  Larry Moss 
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